

## Idle Church of England (Aided) Primary School

Boothroyd Drive, Idle, Bradford BD10 8LU, West Yorkshire.

Head Teacher: Mr. J.T. Bowers.
Telephone: 01274 410111.
Fax No: 01274 410984

Email: office@idle.bradford.sch.uk
Website: www.idleprimaryschool.co.uk



"Jesus came to give Fullness of Life" John 10 v 10

School Newsletter No: 11 8<sup>th</sup> January 2021

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! We hope you all had a peaceful Christmas. It was lovely to welcome the children back to school on Monday, even if it was just for one day! Thank you for all your support and patience in this very strange week.

**REMOTE LEARNING:** Please look at the Home Learning section of the website for more information and specific ideas for each year group about how your child can access their education from home. Daily activities are being set on Class Dojo for your child to complete following the same curriculum as in school. Video explanations will be added to teach the children new concepts where required. We realise that balancing supporting your child and working from home can be challenging, so please put your mental health first. If you are struggling to get through the tasks, prioritise completing maths and English. If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact the class teacher through Class Dojo or the school office.

**CHILDREN IN SCHOOL:** We have a large attendance of pupils from key worker families currently in school. If you are a key worker, please only send your child to school on the days when you have no other option. Due to the numbers of pupils, all staff are currently working full-time in school. Thank you for your understanding and patience with regards to teacher feedback for completed Class Dojo tasks.

**FAMILY SUPPORT:** If you are ever in need of additional support at any time, please contact Mrs Craven or Mrs Pouncey in confidence or email <u>alison.craven@idle.bradford.sch.uk</u> or <u>rachel.pouncey@idle.bradford.sch.uk</u> If you have any issues accessing online learning, please do let the office know so that we can support you.

Thank you for your continued support keeping our school community safe.

Yours sincerely,

Rachel Pouncey





















